
From: Chuck Emmett
To: Chuck Emmett
Subject: Flash Traffic 5-02-2015, Update on Shipmate Davy Jones
Date: Tuesday, May 5, 2015 2:22:53 PM

Perch Base, United States Submariners

Flash Traffic
Number:               #5-02-2015       Date:      5/5/15
Subject:        Update on Shipmate Davy Jones
__________________________________________________________________________________
 
Davy Jones is now in the “Generations Unit” of Phoenix’s St. Luke’s Hospital, 1800 East Van Buren. The
general phone number is (602) 251-8100.         
 
It now appears that Davy may have expressed things in a way that it created the current situation in which
he finds himself. Davy does not report any great physical distress.
 
At any rate, visitation remains restricted and limited to 11:30 a.m. to 12:30 p.m. and 5:30 p.m. to 7 p.m
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